Folk Mountain Gospel Newsletter March 2021

Hello everyone!

We haven't done a newsletter for quite awhile since COVID slowed down our ability to do programs. As things improve, we are getting more and more requests and our schedule is filling up. Many of the churches who had to postpone our programs are rescheduling and we are so thankful to be able to get back to sharing Jesus in song!

Since we couldn't travel much, we have been using the time to work on 3 new projects. A new CD of well-loved traditional hymns done as all instrumental and another CD of more of these beautiful hymns done as singing (with the instruments as well). We also plan to make another DVD with video and perhaps some photos from our travels around our beautiful country. Many folks enjoyed the first Folk Mountain Gospel DVD and we have had several requests for a new one. We will update the website as progress is made on these new projects.

Donna has also been working on learning to play banjo and we plan to add this instrument to the music on the new projects.

Don is working on increasing our inventory of the Biblical instruments as we prepare to get back "on the road" again.

With the signs of the times fulfilling all around us, it is more and more obvious that the "blessed hope" of Jesus' soon return is at hand, we need to "work while it is day" and it is our hope that the Lord will continue to open opportunities for this humble ministry to honor His Name! Thank-you for your continued prayers and for contacting us to come to your church/event!

Sincerely,

Don and Donna Mohl Folk Mountain Gospel